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JUNE 2019 NEWSLETTER 
 

We have now put the Electronic Timing Rings on and allocated the spares. Thank you to Brian Bacon, 

Dave Brokensha and Don King for their assistance. A list of the birds is attached. The birds have had 

several tosses and are fit and ready to race with just two more tosses planned before the first race.  

 

Please note that the Club has changed from the Tipes System to the Benzing One Loft Race System 

(website address www.one-loft-race.net) which will enable members to see the results live. Thank you to 

Tim Fawcett for his help with this switch. 

 

Our races this year are: 

 

22
nd

 June  Hawker (Approx 309 klms) 

6
th

 July   Lyndhurst (Approx 487 klms) 

20
th

 July  Lyndhurst (Approx 487 klms) 

17
th

 August  Coober Pedy (Approx 722 klms) 

6
th

 September  Marla (Approx 947 klms) 
 
The dates of the races will change should the SAHPA alter its race program. Also, should there be 

westerly winds the SAHPA may change Hawker to Bookaloo and Lyndhurst to Glendambo. 

 

A list of the entries in the first race will be on the Benzing One Loft Race website on the evening of 

Friday, 21
st
 June. The entry lists and results of all our races will be available on this website.  

 

It would be appreciated if the owners of the first, second and third birds in each race could supply a 

little information on the birds for the newsletter by the Sunday night after the race.  
 

Please let Brian or Penny know if you intend coming to the races (for catering purposes), lunch provided 

and everyone welcome. 
 

The next newsletter will follow the first race. We wish everyone the best of luck with their birds.  
 

APC Committee, Brian, Penny and Rolf 


